Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/3/2022 10:36:22 AM

First name: Annie

Last name: Schomer

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | would like to state my opposition to this massive proposal to expand the Holland Lake Lodge area.
This area is pristine and so close to the Bob Marshall Wilderness area that it would be detrimental to have such a
big development there. The Forest Service must protect these very special areas for our future generations. Our
world is vastly changing and areas such as Holland Lake need to be preserved not over developed! | urge you to
please consider the value in keeping this rare jewel of an area from being overly commercialized.



